
 
   
To: COMO Dean McFarren, Curtis Han, COS, D11N Board & Staff, CDR Keenan 
 
From: Sue Fry, ASC-SF 
Date: Tuesday, July 10, 2021 
 
Re: ASC-SF activity Report for June/July 2021 
 
 
Activities at Sector San Francisco 
 

• Continued contact with AUXLO LTJG Connell on AD/AUX connected activity at Sector 
and at all Stations. Thank you to AUC’s that send in reports and cc me. 

 
• Attendance at weekly SLT meetings at Sector briefing for upcoming week activity 

 
• Fleet Week planning meetings with the EMFR Department who is responsible for 

coordinating CG/Aux participation and organization 
 

• Attended “brainstorming” session with the Sector Commander, Deputy, Command Master 
Chief, Aux member G Kaplan and the ASC-SF on ideas on how the CG can support the 
Auxiliary in becoming connected and re-connected to the Active Duty.  Ideas ranged from 
use of the Survey Monkey, Sector led training for the Aux at YBI, and bringing back the 
Sector Auxiiarist of the Quarter Award.  You will be hearing more of these inclusive ideas 
as time moves forward. 

 
• Once again Bldg 100, IOC is being used by Flotilla 17 for meetings.  Vessels are using 

the docks with prior request.  Food is available in the Galley.  Aspen is welcoming 
Auxiliary Cuttermen once again. 

 
• Make sure you have your High Risk form sent to DIRAUX.  And request approval for any 

new type of activity to the OTO a week in advance. 
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